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To: Interested Persons 
From: Commission Staff 
Date: May 29, 2025 
Re: Invitation to Comment – Report on Proposals to Amend the U.S. Constitution 

regarding Campaign Finance Regulation 
 
 
This summer, the Maine Ethics Commission will publish an annual report on 
congressional proposals to amend the U.S. Constitution to allow greater regulation of the 
raising and spending of money in elections. Recent congressional proposals will be 
included in the report, along with confirmation whether members of Maine’s delegation 
have co-sponsored the proposals. 
 
You are invited to comment on any aspect of this topic by submitting written comments to 
the Commission no later than June 20, 2025 by emailing them to Julie.Aube@maine.gov. 
In your email, please use the subject line: Comments on Congressional Amendments. 
 
Your comments will be included in an appendix to the Commission’s report. Please feel 
free to forward this invitation to anyone who might be interested. If you have any 
questions, please email Julie Aube or call her at (207) 287-4179. 
 
The Commission is required to publish the annual reports by a 2023 citizen initiative. The 
2024 report may be found at www.maine.gov/ethics/about/publications. Thank you. 
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